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Please be advised that the FSB has released a Response Document to the comments received on the consultation 

paper that was issued on the 3 December 2013.   

 

The aforementioned consultation paper related to the supervision and compliance with the exchange provisions of 

the Act in as far as it relates to exchange infrastructures provided by companies to facilitate trading in their own 

securities. 

 

The response document has been published on the website of the FSB – www.fsb.co.za 

Number: A2019 

Date: 26 May 2014 

  

  

SUBJECT: 

 

FSB RESPONSE TO COMMENTS RECEIVED ON THE CONSULTATION PAPER ISSUED ON THE  

3 DECEMBER 2013 

 

 

Name and Surname: 

 

 

Gary Clarke 

Designation: Director 

Division: Corporate Services and Group Company Secretary 

Tel: 011 520 7259 

E-mail address: garyc@jse.co.za 


